Friday 1st March 2024

Q Inkpen Primary School

INKPEN WEEKLY NEWS Key dates coring u

07.03.24 World Book Day

Message from Miss Buck

never too old to splash in a puddle or twolll)

I had the pleasure of accompanying Crocus and Silver
Birch to Forest School this week where we enjoyed a
lovely sunny stroll up to the Crocus field. The children
enjoyed squelching through the mud and splashing in
the puddles. It brought me such joy to watch the
children enjoying such simple pleasures in life. | was glad
that | had my wellies too so that | could join in! (You're

07.03.24 Mother’s Day workshop
(PSA event)

12.03.24 Years 3 - 6 Cross Counftry
at Newbury Showground

25.03.24 Year 1 and 2 Multi skills

Please may | remind you that due to
allergies, children should not have
nuts, or nut based products, in their
lunchboxes or snacks.

Thank you for your support and

@ool Council

We are delighted to announce that the
children voted for their School Council
representatives yesterday and the successful
candidates were announced in assembly this
morning.

Your Inkpen School Council is formed of the
following children:

Lola, Paige, Bertie, Jamie, Ruby and Joseph.

Mrs Pilsworth is looking forward to the first
meeting which will take place on Friday 8th
March.
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i% Stars of the Week :% {Congraiulaﬁons to our reading champions this\

week:

%% 01.03.24 %
Red Kite: Coby

%% Pheasant: Bertie %

%% Crocus: Katie %
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understanding in this matter.

Thursday 7th March is World Book Day. We are really
looking forward to seeing the children dress up as
their favourite book character. For inspiration, and

for resources fo use at home, please visit:

https://www.worldbookday.com

We would also like to invite you in again to our
reading cafe where you can sit with your children
and share a range of books. There will also be lots of
other exciting activities happening throughout the
day.

Red Kite: Shona
Pheasant: Benny

Crocus: Olivia
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Thank you to the PSA for subsidising the Year é Leavers’ hoodies this year. It is wonderful that
everyone has purchased a hoodie and it was great to see the children wearing them with pride

for PE yesterday. Children may now wear these hoodies as part of their PE kit on Mondays and
Thursdays.

H APP Yy The PSA will be holding a Mother’'s Day Craft evening on
Thursday 7th March so that children can make a special

. o ' . present for someone important in their life. If your child
R _ would like to join, please return your form by Tuesday 5th
ﬁb '\J March. If you need another form, please pop in and ask

=2 ’ & Ms Lambert.
J ¥ WE).
. B A family service is being held at St Michael’s Church on
' Sunday 10th March. All are welcome.

The highlight of this week was undoubtedly the
trip o The Living Rainforest on Wednesday. As TH E
always, the children represented the school

perfectly and made us all incredibly proud. RAI N FO R EST

Silver Birch and Crocus class enjoyed learning about “The Edible Rainforest” and
Pheasants and Red Kites were fascinated to learn about animal adaptations.




